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Mono County Releases First Annual Report,  
Highlighting Achievements and Challenges of 2023-2024 

MONO COUNTY, Calif. (March 11, 2025) – The County of Mono is pleased to announce the 
release of its inaugural Annual Report for the 2023-2024 fiscal year. This comprehensive report 
offers a detailed overview of the county’s accomplishments and challenges during the past 
year, providing valuable insights for residents and stakeholders alike. 

The 2023-2024 Annual Report serves as a testament to the dedication and hard work of Mono 
County's staff, elected officials, and community partners. It highlights key initiatives and 
projects that have contributed to the county's progress, while also addressing the challenges 
faced in serving the diverse needs of its residents. 

"We are excited to share our first Annual Report with the community," said Mono County Board 
of Supervisors Chair Lynda Salcido (District 5). "This report provides a transparent and 
accessible look at the work we are doing to enhance the quality of life in Mono County. We 
believe it will serve as a valuable resource for our residents and stakeholders, fostering a deeper 
understanding of our county's operations and priorities." 

The report covers a wide range of topics, including: 

● Infrastructure Investment 
● Housing Initiatives 
● Wildfire Preparedness 
● Economic Development 
● Environmental Stewardship 
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Mono County encourages all residents and stakeholders to review the 2023-2024 Annual 
Report, which is available at https://monocounty.ca.gov/bos/page/mono-county-annual-
report-fy-2023-24. 

“I am proud to present the Mono County Annual Report, which highlights the dedication of our 

employees and the important work being done to serve our community,” added Sandra Moberly, 
Mono County Chief Administrative Officer. “This report is an opportunity to increase 

transparency, enhance understanding of County operations, and recognize the efforts of our 
staff across all departments. From public safety and infrastructure to community services and 
environmental stewardship, this report reflects the commitment and hard work of our employees 
every day. I encourage everyone to take a look and learn more about how we are working 
together to support and improve Mono County.” 
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